
 
 

NATIONAL PROJECTS CONSTRUCTION CORPORATION LTD. 
(A Govt. of India Enterprise) 

 
 
Ref. No. 500160/RP/Finance/Contract        Dated : 22.10.2012 
 
     
 

CORRIGENDUM 
 
 
 In continuation to Window Advertisement published on NPCC’s website 

i.e. www.npcc.gov.in,  the date of receipt of applications has been extended 

from 22.10.2012 to 29.10.2012.  Applications may be sent at either of the 

following addresses :- 

 
 
 
The General Manager(HR), 
NPCC Limited, 
Corporate Office, 
Plot No. 67-68,  
Sector-25, Faridabad – 121004 (Haryana). 
Tel. Ph. No. 0129-2234760, EPABX No. 4062856 to 59, 
Extn. No. 210 & 218. Web Site – www.npcc.gov.in 
 

OR 
 
The General Manager (HR), 
NPCC Limited, 
Regd. Office, 
30-31, Raja House, Nehru Place, 
New Delhi – 110019. 
Tel. Ph. No. 011-26484842, 26416190. 
Web Site – www.npcc.gov.in 
  


